
Outdoor Life 
& Sportsman’s 

Flea Market 
 

Camping/Hiking/Boating 
Supplies, RV Accessories, Fishing 
Gear, Clothing, Raingear, Shoes, 

Bows/Arrows, Targets, Trail 
Cameras, Decoys, Bikes, 

Artwork/Decor, etc.  
(Sorry, no guns/ammo)  
 

Sunday, March 12, 2023 
10 a.m. to 4 p.m. (Rain or Shine – Booths/Tables will be Indoors) 

On-site lunch options and a beer stand will be available. 
 

American Farm Heritage Museum 
1395 Museum Avenue, Greenville, IL  62246 

Just 45 minutes east of St. Louis at I-70 (exit 45); south ¼ mile on IL 127; east on Museum Avenue 
    

Admission:  Only $5 per Vehicle 
Bring your friends/family and enjoy the whole day with us! 

 
Vendor Fees: $15/space in advance (Includes 8’ table for first 60 vendors); $20 on-site 
Vendor Set-up Sunday, March 12 (7-9:30 a.m.) 
 
 

Like and follow us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/americanfarmheritagemuseum  
or check-out our website at www.americanfarmheritagemuseum.com. 

 
 

Mark your Calendar for These Events: 
 

May 6: Spring Fling Festival, Swap Meet & 
Smokn’ on the Farm BBQ Competition 

 

July 28-30: “Heritage Days” 2023  

https://www.facebook.com/americanfarmheritagemuseum
http://www.americanfarmheritagemuseum.com/


 
 
 
 
 

Outdoor Life & Sportsman’s Flea Market 
 

Vendor Registration Form 
Sunday, March 12, 2023 (10 a.m. to 4 p.m.) 

 
PLEASE PRINT 
 
Name:               
 
Address:               
 
                      
 
Phone:             
 
Email:               
 
 
Number of Spaces Being Reserved:      
 
 In Advance: $15/each (must be paid by check no later than Friday, March 3.) 
 Mail check and registration form to AFHM, P.O. Box 606, Greenville, IL  62246 
 
 On-Site: $20/each (can bring check/cash to registration table.) 
 
 An 8’ table will be available to the first 60 vendors/spaces. 
 
 Set-up:  Sunday, March 12 (7-9:30 a.m.) 
 
NOTE:  No guns/ammo allowed.  Vendors unwilling to comply need not apply. 
 
 
QUESTIONS?  Contact Tom Richter at 618-210-0323 (calls only) or Steve Loos at  
618-667-9140.  Please leave a message or reach out with questions through the AFHM 
Facebook page. 
 
 

We’re excited to be offering this new event. 
Thanks in advance for supporting us! 


